
IMPORTANT: Legionella Update from the U3AC 

Chair 

 
Dear U3AC Member, 
 
We have now been assured that the results of the latest testing of our Bridge Street 
water supply will be sent to us this coming weekend, hopefully on Saturday, 2nd 
November, 2024. 
 

Following a careful assessment of these results, your U3AC Council will meet by 

Zoom on Monday, 4th November, at 16.00 to appraise themselves fully of the 
outcome and current situation. They will then make a judgment on the re-opening or 
continued closure of Bridge Street, while, at the same time, examining many 
important general issues in relation to the disruptive event. The earliest day and date 
that courses could resume in the premises if all goes well is Wednesday, 6th 
November.  
 

Early on Monday evening, 4th November, the Office will send out another 

Urgent Message from me as Chair to inform you all of the Council’s decision, 

and to advise you on what should happen next. 
 

You, and all tutors, in particular, should thus be ready to check your e-mail boxes 

on early Monday evening. 
 
Thank you so much for your patience and understanding, and fingers and toes 
crossed with respect to the information we receive. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
Philip 
 
Philip Stott, 
Chair, U3AC 
Written at: 13.00, 31st October, 2024.   
 
 
 


